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Membership Secretary Report  

Annual membership fees, set at £10 since  our inception in 2013, remain a source of income for 
the  company. 


Being able to demonstrate the size of our membership is also important in defining the extent of 
liability for our personal accident insurers. This is why is it essential that cast members pay their 
membership fee as soon as they are accepted onto a production.


Currently (at end June 2023), there are 39 paid up members and this number has remained 
roughly static during the reporting year.


In addition to our  paid members we have a mailing list of contacts who receive updates about 
our activities generally. Currently the size  of this list is 895.


This demonstrates that our audience reach is much  larger than the number of persons who 
decide to financially support us and to become involved  in our productions. This situation is 
common among community groups particular those based in areas such as London with 
constantly  changing populations.


There are no plans  to increase the membership fee though I note that had it increased in line with 
inflation since we launched 10 years ago its value would now be: £14:60. (Source: Office of 
National Statistics CPI inflation).


Terry Wynne


Membership Secretary

STC


